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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

It is beyond belief why anyone would want to deprive people of health
care.  All Virginians deserve to have affordable health care.  Medicaid
is the way for many of us to do this.

Sincerely,

Margy Ohring
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